
     
DATE: 07/27/2010
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Vehicle Prowl Suspect
CASE NO.: 10323455
INCIDENT DATE :07/13/2010
INCIDENT TIME: 8:13 PM
INCIDENT LOCATION: Munger Trail Lot off Becks Road
SUBJECT: Police seeking Public's help in Identifying Suspect
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

The Duluth Police Department is asking for the public’s
assistance in identifying a male suspect who made a
purchase with a stolen bank card.
 
On Tuesday, July 13th, 2010, at 8:13 PM, the Duluth Police
Department investigated the report of a vehicle prowl that
occurred in the Munger Trail parking lot  located just off the
Becks Road. The reporting party told officers that they had
parked the vehicle in the lot shortly after 5:00 PM and when
they returned at 8:00 PM found the vehicle broken into and a
purse missing. Inside the purse were a checkbook, credit
card, and bank card.
 
At 8:32 pm that night, the bank card was used by the
photographed male at a convenience store in Superior,
Wisconsin.
 
Police are asking that anyone with information on the male
suspect in the accompanying photograph contact Investigator
Shana Greene at (218) 730-5623.
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For more information contact Brad Wick, Public Information Officer 218-390-2217


